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Catherine -

Don was terrific to talk with yesterday. Thank you for helping make that happen. | am reading some of his papers (via Researchgate)
this morning, so | can follow up with giving him the best links for the paleo science aspects.

| get the sense that Don not only will be getting in touch with AGB, but that he is probably the ideal person to do so.

| did not speak to Don of how the Blairsville seeds have actually not been going to the rodents over the years, as that confidential
information | want to entrust to you to figure out how to create a win-win story from it.

Here, attached as a confidential pdf, is to give you the information that | have documented over the years of where we got our seeds
from. You will see that the "success" in assisted migration that "we" are widely credited for would have been impossible without the
massive seed donations we got from 2007 to 2015 via the superintendent at the Blairsville site. So it would be really easy to convert
this history into a successful joint effort by all parties involved. | surmise that the seed-count documentation in this pdf is quite a bit
more detailed than any of the official institutions could have provided to DOI to fulfill my FOIA request. So you can see that | launched
that FOIA not as a means to discredit the official program, but as a bargaining chip. | feel that aim has been achieved, thanks to your
willingness to think as a team player and now also my sense that Don will do that too.

Know that the seed-documentation in the pdf is just the beginning section of what is now a 55+ page document, small type, where |
also post, state-by-state, all the info (and refs of email dates, names, contact, addresses, phone, results) that | have received or
generated over the years on the DISTRIBUTION side of the project. As some of the landowners are really private people, | keep the
full document as confidential. Not until | received Emily Coffey's Feb 2018 email to me did | understand that the Blairsville donations
(2007 - 2015) represent a very courageous action for the superintendent then in charge to have taken — and, apparently, ditto for our
own Jack Johnston. Jack had a solid reputation as an extremely knowledgeable and pro-active (especially for Stewartia) native plant
advocate in the southern Appalachians — until the May 2016 6-party memo. The 2010 Audubon Magazine article on our 2008
Waynesville plantings had Jack Johnston featured as the volunteer to profile. See here: http://www.torreyaguardians.org/guardian-
angels-audubon.pdf

For Torreya,
Connie
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